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TO: Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator

FROM: Brett Talkington, Chief of Police

SUBJECT: City Council Agenda Item declaring certain property surplus

DATE: 08-27-2013

INTRODUCTION:

The police Department would like to declare two of our old/retired squad light bars to be

declared surplus property. These two light bars were replaced by two new light bars and

installed on our newer squads.

BACKGROUND:

These were purchased approx. 4-6 years ago and were taken off a couple of our older

squad cars that are no longer in service.

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE:

The police department has no further use for these two hght bars, having replaced them

with two newer more efficient light bars that are all LED. If approved, it is the police

department's intention to sell one (1) of the light bars to another government agency

(Muscatine County Sheriffs Department.) They are interested in purchasing the light bar

for one of their vehicles. Considering the age/model of the light bars, the pohce

department believes that a fair price for this light bar is $300. The other light bar will be

placed on the government surplus web page to be sold at a later date.


